
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 1/7/2014 12:50:11 PM
To: Brown, Carol A. (carol.brown@cpuc.ca.gov) (carol.brown@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Final PG&E response to Secretary Shultz

FYI.

From: Bird, Katherine R
Sent: Tuesday, January 07, 2014 12:09 PM
To: Alien, Meredith
Cc: Horner, Trina; Cherry, Brian K
Subject: FW: Final PG&E response to Secretary Shultz

Here’s the note Chris sent to Secretary Shultz which I think strikes an appropriate note re the 
“coordinating council” - fyi.

Katherine
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